
Tullie House

A very successful, well attended, seminar was held at Tullie House centred 

on the Staffordshire Moorland Pan where a range of national known experts 

in the field presented a range of papers around the subject of the Roman 

frontier which led to much interesting and detailed discussions.

A full range of Easter Holiday events were organised at Tullie House which 

Included:

· Fairies with Attitude,

· Baby Animals-Animal Handling Sessions,

· Street Dance and Break Dance,

· Make Your Own Memory Box,

· Falconry- Animal Handling Sessions,

· Storytellers Theatre Company - The Wind in the Willows.

A new exhibition- Life Boxes - was held as a result of partnership with 

Tullie House, Sure Start, Cumbria Family Learning Partnership, Cumbria 

County Council, Cumbria Children's Service, Carlisle Library Service and 

other museums in the region to feature a variety of 'life boxes' to contain 

special objects that signify memorable events and occasions that families 

have shared together.

A major Retrospective of the work of Jenny Cowern, a local artist who died 

in 2005 was mounted to celebrate her life and work. The exhibition 

presented works from the Tullie House collection as well as loans from 

around twenty private and public collections nationwide, including the 

Victoria and Albert Museum.

Sports

The work programme for the Sports and Physical Activity Alliance (SPAA) is being progressed. This should be completed by early summer.  Sport England has shown great interest in the mapping work carried out by the Council for City Wards.

The Easter Go-4-It Sports Scheme was again a success in the range of 

venues.

Raffles Annexe

After 18 months closure whilst seeking funding to refurbish it, the work on 

the Raffles Annexe has now been completed and will provide another valuable resource predominantly for young people on the estate, but also as an additional venue for informal training courses.

Play Raffles will be responsible for the administration of the building.

Harraby Community Centre

After a successful fund raising effort, Harraby Community Centre have been 

able to begin work on their long awaited extension to the kitchen which 

will enable the Centre to offer a better service for meetings and 

conferences.

Cumbria Association of Councils for Voluntary Service

I attended the Celebration Event to mark the formation of the Cumbria 

Association of Councils for Voluntary Service which brings together all the 

County CVSs under one umbrella, this was described by the Chief Executive 

of the National Association as probably a national first and an example of 

cooperation within the movement.

Councillor R Knapton

Leisure, Culture and Heritage Portfolio Holder
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